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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have been really creative using 

autumn leaves, twigs, conkers and acorns. We 

would appreciate if you and your families were 

out walking if you could collect some natural 

resources for your children to use for arts 

and crafts.  

 

Library Visits 

We are planning to start library visits to the 

Lasswade Centre on Wednesday mornings and 

afternoons. If any parents are able to 

support us with this, please contact a member 

of staff.  
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Visible Learning 

Can we remind parents and carers to 

encourage their child to place their named 

pebble in the basket. Self registration 

encourages the sharing of learning between 

home and nursery more accessible. We would 

like to invite and encourage parents and 

careers to look at your own child’s profile and 

to add any comments or share any feedback. 

 

Halloween 

Friday the 1st November we will have our 

Halloween party in nursery. Children are 

invited to dress up if they wish.  

 

Big Bedtime Read 

Thank you for your support with our big 

bedtime read this term. 

 

Thank you for your support with our 

consultations, play dates and family night. 

 

 

 

 

CHANGES 
 
STAFF AT ST MARY’S NURSERY 
Mrs Henderson  Senior Childcare Development Worker 
Mrs Crawford  Childcare Development Worker 
Miss Munro Childcare Development Worker 
Mrs Wilson     Childcare Development Worker 
Miss Palmer     Modern Apprentice 
Mrs Macfarlane  Modern Apprentice 
Mrs Moffett    Childcare Development Worker 

 

Thursday 31st October  Parent Council Hallowe’en Party 6pm 

1st November Nursery Halloween Party 

  

  

 


